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From: Planning <planning@townofwawayanda.com>

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 9:28 AM

To: Justin Dates (justin.dates@colliersengineering.com); Stout, Robert; 

isaac@realdealmgt.com; A. Peter Russillo; P. E. John B. Battaglia 

(jbattaglia@ensolinc.com); Dave Lenox

Subject: FW: DGEIS PUBLIC COMMENT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the firm. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and are expecting the message. 

From: Carl Jordan <cfoxtrot729@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2022 3:57 PM 
To: Planning <planning@townofwawayanda.com> 
Subject: DGEIS PUBLIC COMMENT 

Gentlemen, 
My family joins me in voicing our opposition to the proposed building of a Garbage Station and 5 Industrial 
Warehouses on the Dolsontown  / Schutt Road. 

While recognizing the need for such a Facility in our area it would be most appreciated if alternate sites be 
identified. And of course with community input. 

The proposed site does encroach upon the State-regulated wetlands in our area, the Heritage Trail, and the 
Native American Migratory Trail.  

Thank you for your attention to our plea. 

Carl Jordan 
7 Southgate Road, Apt. 33 
Middletown,  NY 10940-2046 

Tel :    631-921-0952
Fax:    845-239-4613
Email: cfoxtrot729@gmail.com


